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Nancy
 
I have heard (rumors) that the person developing a lot at the end of Shenandoah Drive has made
inquiries about the gate at the end of the street.  I figure I would send you an email to see if this
discussion with the city was happening.  We live at 9 Shenandoah Drive and fear that gate may be
removed?
 
Thanks
 
Chris Brown
 
 

Christopher A. Brown
President  & CEO
New Hampshire Distributors, LLC

65 Regional Drive
Concord NH, 03301
cbrown@nhdist.com
603-410-1824
603-235-3101 cell
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